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Implementation of Cemetery Information into New Software Program 
 

Are you someone who likes looking for or at historical information?  Can you commit to 
3 hours or more?  We are in the process of inputting our old cemetery records into a 

new software program designed for the city by Joe Mills.  Basic computer skills are all 
that is needed to volunteer.   

 
Once everything is loaded into the program it will be put on our website for anyone to 

look at or search for a loved one. 
 

The information is currently in the old cemetery books dating back to the beginning of 
the Riverview Cemetery when it was previously known as the West Kewaunee 

Township Cemetery.  We are looking for people who would like to volunteer some of 
their time to help us with the process of getting all the information into the program.  

This is a time consuming process and any and all help would be greatly appreciated.   
 

Volunteers would be able to work on the project at City Hall 
Monday thru Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 

 
Please feel free to contact Karen Muchowski at 920-388-5000 with any questions. 
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